
Islip	Christmas	
Newsletter	

Useful contacts
Group/organisation Name Phone Email/ website
Islip Newsletter Lou Spolton 01832 731009 newsislip@gmail.com
Art Club Sarah Pendred 01832 733531 sapendred@gmail.com
Age Concern 
Welcome Club

Tess Rose 01832 732718

Bowls Club Pete 01832 735170
Friendship Club Liz Curtis 01832 732619
Hair @ Number One 01832 732400 www.hairatnumberone.co.u

k
Ladies Choir Barbara 01536 394431
Parish Council Claire Tilley 07756851026 islip.clerk@gmail.com

www.islip-parish.co.uk
Rose & Crown pub 01832 734474 islip.pub@gmail.com
Short Mat Bowls Barbara Finch  01832 733154
Sports Pavilion Richard 

Maxwell
07811
744264

islip-pavilion@outlook.com

St Nicholas Church Rector Revd 
Nolan Robson

01832 734614 www.oundledeanery.org.uk/
parishes/islip

Sally Morris 
(warden)

01832 733392

Elizabeth Cox 
(warden)

01832 734253

Gisela Daniels 
(secretary)

01832 734133

Streetlights streetlighting.ipc@gmail.co
m

Village hall Julie Lymn 01832 730119 julielymn@icloud.com
Penny 01832 730057 penny@midasstrategies.co

.uk
Women’s Institute Jill Nagl 07905128078 jillvnagl@gmail.com

Woolpack pub 01832 732578 enquiries@thewoolpackinni
slip.co.uk

Working Men’s Club Terry 01832 733165

COPY	FOR	NEXT	EDITION	TO	EDITOR	BY		29th JANUARY		PLEASE	!
Send	to	newsislip@gmail.com or	to	the	clerk.

Welcome	back	to	our	first	paper	newsletter	for	many	months,	
although	we	have	been	putting	updates	on	the	parish	web	site.	I	hope	
you	enjoy	it.
Like	all	newspapers,	we	will	start	with	a	good	helping	of	OLD	NEWS	so	
take	a	look	now.
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IN	CASE	YOU	MISSED	IT!
Do	you	remember	VE	Day,	if	not,	here	are	some	original	photos	together	
with	some	showing	how	despite	lock	down,	our	village	celebrated	its	75th
anniversary:

So	that	was	then	but	this	is	how	it	was	this	year	as	we	
celebrated	V.E.	Day.

Despite	the	lock	down,	we	still	had	fun!

A	THOUGHT	FOR	CHRISTMAS	2020

This	is	not	the	year	to	get	everything	you	
want,
This is	the	year	to	appreciate	everything	you	
have

A	MESSAGE	FOR	THE	NEW	YEAR

Keep	safe- Lets	look	forward	to	
a	more	relaxed	time	during	the	
festive	season	and……
Light	up	the	village,	decorate	
your	homes	,	enter	the	
competitions	and…
LETS	ALL	HAVE	SOME	FUN	!

ISLIP	FETE	IS	COMING	BACK	IN	2021
It	will	be	Bigger	and	Better	lets	

MAKE	IT	HAPPEN



ISLIP	VILLAGE	HALL
The	hall	is	making	preparations	for	reopening	under	strict	
Covid	restrictions.
We	are	looking	forward	to	welcoming	back	our	wide	range	of	
classes,	clubs	and	events.
We	urgently	need	more	volunteers	to	join	the	management	
committee,	it’s	not	an	onerous	task	so	why	not	get	involved?

After	a	dismal	year	let	the	light	at	the	end	of	the	tunnel	be	
the	Bright	Lights	and	Christmas	Decorations	in	Islip.

This	special	day	could	not	be	marked	in	the	usual	way,	
however	a	wreath	was	placed	on	the	reinstated	war	
memorial.	Thanks	to	Ady	Pendred	for	getting	it	put	back	in	
place,	having	been	removed	following	the	theft	of	lead	off	
the	church	roof.

CHRISTMAS		COMPETITIONS	
Why	not	have	some	fun?

SO	HERE	WE	GO:

1)	Light	up	your	garden,	house	or	a	front	window	on	a	
Christmas	theme.

2)	Make	a	fabulous	wreath	and	put	it	on	your	front	
door

3)	Put	a	decorated	Christmas	tree	in	front	of	your	
house	where	it	can	be	seen.

All	three	competitions	will	have	prizes	so	if	you	want	
to	enter,	just	let	us	know	by	contacting	the	clerk	by	
email,	see	back	page	or	phoning	or	texting	Rosie	on	
07906922663		or	by	contacting	her	through	the	Islip	
Village	Facebook	page.
All	entrants	must	have	their	entry	visible	and	in	place	
for	judging		by	18th December

COME	ON	ISLIP	LETS	HAVE	SOME	FUN	AND	LIFT	
EVERYONES	SPIRITS.
10

REMEMBRANCE	DAY	2020	

LATE	NEWS
Immediately	before	we	went	to	press	saw	the	
passing	of	John	Jeffs,	one	of	the	village’s	older	
residents,	a	familiar	site	around	Islip,	you	can	read	
more	about	him	in	the	next	edition.
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OUR	FIRST	GARAGE	SALE
Despite	the	restrictions	this	was	held	on	the	
coldest	autumn	Saturday	since	1979!
Many	villagers	took	part	and	lots	of	items	were	
sold.	Thanks	to	Rosie	for	organising	it.

The	Village	litter	pick	was	a	great	success, we	
cleared	up	lots	of	rubbish	and	then	adjourned	to	the	
Rose	and	Crown	for	bacon	rolls	kindly	donated	by	
Rachel	and	Mark.	They	supported	us,	when	you	can,	
please	support	them.	Thanks	to	the	volunteers	

Volunteers	decked	out	the	village	for	HALLOWEEN,	
it	looked	great	and	was	a	cheery	sight	in	the	
absence	of	Trick	or	Treat.																																												9

ISLIP	FETE	IS	COMING	BACK	IN	2021
It	will	be	Bigger	and	Better	lets	

MAKE	IT	HAPPEN
Look for this and other events on the community

notice	board	at	the	top	of	Chapel	Hill.
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Islip Parish Council have been continuing to meet during the Covid 19 
pandemic. These meetings have been conducted by video 
conferencing, so please take the opportunity to ‘tune in’ to the next 
meeting. Please contact the Clerk if you need any help and advice 
accessing it. The council are aware of how the crisis has affected 
various aspects of village life and members have been busy working 
on your behalf. If you have any questions, or issues that need 
addressing, please contact the Parish Clerk- Claire on 07756 
851026 or email islip.clerk@gmail.com. We look forward to hearing 
from you.

BUSINESS	AS	USUAL	…………..?

Autumn,	the	time	of	mists	and	
mellow	fruitfulness.

New	Speed	Monitoring	Equipment
has	arrived

At	last	our	new	kit	has	been	delivered,	and	may	
even	be	installed	by	the	time	you	read	this.
In	partnership	with	the	police,	we	are	determined	
to	clamp	down	on	the	antisocial	drivers	who	
disregard	the	safety	of	others	as	well	as	
themselves.	The	message	is,	we	don’t	want	to	
spoil	your	fun,	but	on	the	roads	of	our	village	
excessive	speed	has	no	place.		Please	take	extra	
care.

Here’s	the	deal	:	submit	a	photo	you	have	taken	on	a	
festive	or	winter	theme,	it	will	need	to	be	a	jpeg	and	be	
emailed	to	the	clerk	by	5th January	2021.	If	selected,	
you	could	win	an	unusual	prize	of	a	genuine	vintage	film	
camera.	You	could	use	it,	put	it	on	display	or	sell	it	on	
eBay!	Plus,	your	photo	could	be	used	in	a	future	
edition!	Fame	at	last.	You	choose!l

BOBS	PHOTO
COMPETITION	

HAVE	YOU	NOTICED	THAT	PARTS	OF	THE	VILLAGE	
HAVE	BEEN	SPRUCED	UP	OVER	THE	LOCKDOWN?
Benches	have	been	painted,	new	planters	are	being	
installed	and	we	will	soon	have	our	Heritage	Information	
Boards	in	place.	The	boards	will	tell	the	history	of	our	
great	village	for	our	many	visitors.	If	you’re	new	to	the	
village,	when	they	appear	at	the	top	of	Chapel	Hill,	take	a	
look,	you	have	moved	to	an	interesting	place.
There’s	also	a	new	notice	board	nearby	to	keep	you	
informed	of	what	is	happening.	PLUS	it	is	possible	that	
soon	St	Nicholas	House	on	the	green	will	be	refurbished	
and	re-thatched,	when	the	tarpaulin	goes,	might	we	
consider	entering	the	Britain’s	Best	Kept	Village	
competition?	Come	on	Islip,	we	can	do	it!
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Saturday	13th	June	saw	Islip’s	first Teddy	Bears	Picnic.It	
was	a	glorious	day	walking	around	the	village	seeing	all	
the	lovely	displays	with	22	entries altogether,	it	was	a	
great	effort	! Well	done	to	everyone	who	took	part	
and	look	forward	to	next	years Fete.

Winners
1st.	Build	a	Bear
2nd Islip	Biker	Café
3rd Home	
Schooling
4th Bears	at	the	
courtyard
Well	done	to	all	
entrants

WE	ARE	NOW	ON	SOCIAL	MEDIA

Find	us	on	Facebook	Islip	Village	our	profile	picture	is	the	
village	sign.

Please	like	and	share	the	page	to	follow	Islip	events
We	are	also	on	Twitter	@	Islip	Parish

TEDDY	BEARS	PICNIC
ISLIP	SPORTS	FIELD


